
   
 
 

 

City of Ann Arbor, Michigan      3/15/2017 

Matthew J. Kowalski  AICP  
City Planner  
City of Ann Arbor, MI 

 

Re: Hillside Memory Care  

 

Matt, 

 

 
The Developer's position remains unchanged.  The Plan it has put forward for approval 
complies in all respects to the City’s planning polices and zoning requirements, and is a 
by-right use that that meets all standards for approval.  The Developer will not consider 
making any changes to its Plan. 

Regards 
 

 
 
Scott 
 
Scott M. Bowers AIA NCARB 
Bowers and Associates, Inc. 
2400 S. Huron Parkway 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 


